MEMORANDUWM

November 13, 1997

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORT]{N(%_J
“7 ./I'ﬂ A
{7/
FROM: DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (JHEéER)
RE: DOCKET NO. 960545-WS - INVESTIGATION OF UTILITY RATES OF

ALOHA UTILITIES, INC. IN PASCO COUNTY

Please place the attached letter dated November 7, 1997 in the
docket file for the above-referenced docket.

RRJ/1w
Attachment

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Starling, McRoy, Chase,
VonFossen)
Office of Public Counsel (McLean)
James Goldberg
Marty Deterding, Esqg.
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DOCUMENT HI'MBER-DATE
Y719 Novisg

FPSC-RECURDS/REPORTING



Florida House of Representatives

Mike Fasano

Representative, 45th District
Majority Whip

Reply to:
M §217 Massachusetts Avenue
New Port Richey, FL 34653-3111

(813) 848-5885

1 323 The Capitol
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1300
(904) 488-8528

November 7, 1997
Steve Watford, Vice President
Aloha Utilities, Inc.

2514 Aloha Place
Holiday, FL 34691

DEarPIewettorg, J

Committees

Vice Chair, Community Colleges
& Career Prep

Finance & Taxation

Governmental Operations

Regulated Services

LEGAL DIvIgi

Mary Pezzino of 9441 Stonewall Lane in New Port Richey (376-4833) called about problems she
is having with her water meter. I would appreciate any assistance you can provide.

Thanks in advance for your help. If I can ever do anything for you, please do not hesitate to contact

me.

Yours truly,

(&

Mike Fasano
State Representative, District 45

MF/cmh
cc: Dr. Richard Garrity, Department of Environmental Protection

Dr. Marc Yacht, Pasco County Health Department
Ralph Jaeger, Public Service Commission





